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Voting by mail helps thousands of elderly, disabled and absent voters’ voices be 

heard. It allows voters who might have social anxieties the ability to vote in peace 

and quiet. Please don’t change a system that is working and has worked well to the 

detriment of your constituents. Thank you. 


